
Trick  or  Treat:  How  to
Celebrate Halloween with Your
Man

By Courtney Allen

Halloween is the sweetest celebration of them all, but there
are ways to make it even sweeter. Switch things up from all
the Halloweens spent with your girlfriends thinking of ways to
stock up on addicting Nestle chocolate goodies or endless
Laffy Taffys and Sweet Tarts. Spending Halloween with your
partner will end in out of the ordinary fun and leave you with
the sweetest treat of them all. Embrace the spookiest night of
the year with your man by planning a night that involves one
or more of these activities:
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1. Good ole trick or treating: If Halloween is known for
anything, it’s trick-or-treating. Keep things traditional with
your sweetie and go out for a fun night of trick-or-treating.
Trick-or-treating with your man will be nothing like doing it
with your best friends. Dress up as killer Chucky and his
bloody bride or the infamous Bonnie and Clyde. Collect goodies
with your other half until the AM, leaving just enough time to
catch Jason and Michael Myers on your favorite movie channels
while snacking on all your sweets and cuddling up to your man.

Related Link: 10 Ways to Impress Your Date on a Budget

2. Tour a haunted house: Nearly every city holds a haunted
house come Halloween night. Be daring with your significant
other and take a tour of a haunted house while getting spooked
by the scariest Halloween characters. If you get too scared,
grab hold of your honey’s hand and let him guide you through
the seemingly cursed house. The goal is to make it out alive…
but anything is possible with your man by your side.

3. Go through a corn maze: Spend Halloween among humongous
stalks of corn with the company of the love of your life. Get
lost in the darkness of Halloween night as scarecrows and
creatures jump out from behind the corn to scare the both of
you. Grab tightly onto your man’s arm as you work your way
through the corn. Have the time of your life as you try to
make your way out of the maze before the sun comes up.

Related Link: Date Idea: Travel Abroad Without Leaving the
Country

4. See a movie at the drive-in: Going to the drive-in movie
makes Halloween a little more special than your usual dinner
and  a  movie  on  the  couch.  Catch  some  of  the  spookiest
Halloween favorites with your love on the big screen. Cuddle
up with your honey in your car, snack on jumbo popcorn, fizzy
sodas and sweet treats while watching people fight for their
lives  on  the  scariest  night  of  the  year.  Watch  fictional
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characters go wild on-screen while making memories off-screen.

How do you want to celebrate Halloween with the man in your
life? Share your stories with us.


